
Your Community Mental Health Provider After 
Hurricane Helene
 
At Frontier Health, we are committed to supporting our community. 
As the leading community-based mental health provider in Northeast 
Tennessee and Southwest Virginia, we offer compassionate care for 
those impacted by Hurricane Helene. In addition to counseling and 
recovery programs, we provide training on crisis and mental health, 
debriefing services, and various other mental health services—at no 
cost to those impacted by the hurricane.

833-434-2684

HOPE AFTER THE STORM
WE’RE HERE FOR YOU

RESOURCES & SUPPORT FOR YOU

FrontierHealth.org/TNRP

Lee County Behavioral Health (Jonesville) 
Wise County Behavioral Health (Norton)
Scott County Behavioral Health (Webber City)

Contact Information

276-346-3590
276-260-9991 
276-225-0976




